From: Minister, HLTH HLTH:EX <HLTH.Minister@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2013 4:58 PM

To: Health, HLTH HLTH:EX

Subject: ‘ FW: Congratulations on continuing funding for the Therapeutlcs Initiative
Attachments: Therapeutic Initiative-MOH_Terry Lake-Oct_2013.pdf

From: Cecilia Velasco[SMTP.STAFF@PHABC.ORG]

Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2013 4:57:63 PM

To: Minister, HLTH HLTH:EX

Ce: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM.EX; Brown, Stephen R HLTH.EX;
Paton, Arlene HLTH.EX

Subject: Congratulations on continuing funding for the Therapeutics Initiative
Auto forwarded by a Rule

Dear Minister Lake, ‘
On behalf of Marjorie MacDonald {PHABC President) attached to this email is a letter of congratuiations for reinstating
the funding for the Therapeutics Initiative.

Thank you and have a nice day,

Cecilia Velasco

Office and Events Coordinator

Public Health Association of BC

#210 - 1027 Pandora Ave

Victeria, BC V8V 3P6

Phone: (250) 595-8422 Fax: (250) 595- 8622
staff@phabc.org

www.phabc.org
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Public Health Association of British Columbia
#210 — 1027 Pandora Avenue

Victoria, BC V8V 3P6

Phone: (250) 595-8422 / Fax: (250) 595-8622
www.phabc.org ' ’

Honourable Terry Lake
Minister of Health

PO BOX 9050

STN Prov Gov
Victoria, BC

V8W 9E2
hith.minister@gov.be.ca

Re: Congratulations on continuing funding for the Therapeutics Initiative

Dear Minister Lake,

I am writing as President of the Public Health Association of BC to congratulate you on the
decision to continue funding the Therapeutics Initiative. This is an important program that not
only saves health care funds but improves the quality of health care for British Columbians, We
are all aware of the many pressures facing government including the interest of industry to
regulate itself. The Therapeutics Initiative provides an important independent voice to assist
government to make decisions in the public inferest and on the basis of scientific evidence.
Again, I want to thank-you for this important decision.

C"})% }"‘gzm:{}’%’nggg
Dr. Marjorie MacDonald
President -
PHABC

CC Hon Christie Clark
CC Stephen Brown (DM)
CC Arlene Patton (ADM)
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